Brendon Roberts

Subject: FW: Redevelopment of the Australian Technology Park (SSD 7317)

From: Dana Alderson

Sent: Thursday, 4 February 2016 1:46 PM

To: Simon Truong

Subject: Redevelopment of the Australian Technology Park (SSD 7317)

Dear Mr Truong

Thank you for your letter dated 11 January 2016 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH)
providing notice of the public exhibition of the SSD for the redevelopment of the Australian Technology
Park, Locomotive Street, Eveleigh.

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the
matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards and Aboriginal Cultural Heritage issues that require a
formal OEH response. We have no need to be further involved in the assessment of the project.

Please note that the Heritage Division in the Office of Environment and Heritage may wish to provide
separate comments. The Heritage Division can be contacted at heritage@heritage.nsw.gov.au.

Kind regards
Dana

Dana Alderson

Conservation Planning Officer
Regional Operations Group

Office of Environment and Heritage
T: 02 8837 6304

F: 02 9995 6900

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au

Please note my work days are Wed-Fri

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail



